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Minutes of the Summit Hill School 161 Board of Education Workshop Meeting 
that was held on Saturday, February 4, 2012 at the Administration Center. 
 
The President, Mary Kenny, called the meeting to order at 8:30 A.M.  Members in 
attendance were Mr. Doyle, Mrs. Wildeveld, Mrs. Kenny, Mrs. Lenz,  Mrs. 
Murphy, Mr. Perros and Mrs. Borgens.  Also in attendance were: Mrs. Rains, Mr. 
Martin, Mr. Gerdes and Ms. Egan 
 
Public Comments 
  
 Kassidy Champlin and Brenda Bechtold presented petitions asking the Board 
 of Education to refrain from making any decisions regarding the closing of 
 school facilities.  They also requested that the Board place on the next agenda 
 an item to form a Citizen Advisory Committee.  An additional comment was 
 made by Mike Bonomo. 
 
Planning for the 2012-2013 School Year 
 
 There was a discussion on planning for the 2012-2013 school year. 
 
 Mrs. Lenz left at 11:58 A.M. 
 
Public Comments 
 
  Pubic comments were made by Carrie Hoban, Kathy Easton, Beth Zinsky, 
  Kristy Doody and Leyli Rivera. 

 
 
A motion was made by Mrs. Murphy and seconded by Mrs. Wildeveld to adjourn 
the workshop meeting.  After a voice vote, the meeting was adjourned.  The time 
was 12:19 P.M. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tammy Miller 

 
 
 
 

President Secretary 
 
 


